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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday May 6th, 2024 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 
 

New Mini Week for All Campers 
English 

Mini weeks are a great way to go to camp for our younger or first time campers.  The three night 
session is a great introduction to overnight camp for the first time campers. All age campers are 
invited to attend our mini week; Passport to Fun June 30 – July 3.  
For more information go to www.pendola.org or call 916-733-0135 

http://www.pendola.org/

